
Pre Prep 
 
Our Pre Prep assembly this week focused on saying sorry.  After I had inadvertently sat on 
someone’s cake, I asked the children what I should do next. They helped me to work out the 
best way of saying sorry and making amends. 
 
Next, we made a list of the best ways to say sorry: 
 

 Say sorry face to face 

 Take responsibility – don’t try to blame the other person 

 Show that you care and realise that the other person is upset 

 Say sorry as soon as you can 

 Mean what you say 
 
Lastly, we agreed that saying sorry for doing something wrong also means that we will not 
do that thing again. 
 
We look forward to seeing Year 2 parents next Tuesday, 4th July, at 0835 in Ashburton Hall, 
for our final assembly of the year. 
 


